
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am 
 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm  
 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be no Masses on July 1st, 2nd, 
3rd and 4th 

 

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Assisting Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   

  Monday        9:00am       No Mass 
                                                                
  Tuesday        7:00pm       No Mass 
              

  Wednesday  9:00am       No Mass 
                                                               

  Thursday      9:00am       No Mass 
             

  Friday           9:00am    + Joseph Weber 
                   by Andre & Yvonne Lizee 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Tuesday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Ecclesiastes 1.2; 2.21-23 
What do mortals gain from a life of toil and strain? 

 

Ps 90.3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14+17 
Lord, you have been our dwelling place in all generations. 

 

Colossians 3.1-5, 9-11 
Seek the things that are above, where Christ reigns. 

 

Luke 12.13-21 
All these things you have prepared, whose will they be? 



Summer Weekend Mass Times:  
Saturday at 5:00 pm and Sunday at 9:00 am 
 

• There will be no Mass on Monday mornings. 
• Due to the increase of receptions in our hall over the summer; the hall will be unavailable for seating. 
• The hall doors on the east side of the building will not be open.  
• Seating in the church for all Masses will be in every pew. 
• We will no longer be distributing individual bottles of hand sanitizer. There will still be hand sanitizer available at 

the door but if you wish to use some before and after receiving communion; you will need to bring your own. 
• We will not be sanitizing the entire church after every Mass. 
• During July and August the only online Mass available via LiveStream will be the Sunday morning Mass at 9:00 am 

via the Archdiocese YouTube channel. (There is a link on our web page)   
 

Indoor masking is still optional. If you are ill or not feeling well, you are still urged to continue to take every  
precaution to keep yourself and others safe. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our office at 306-352-0800 

 
Also, in July and August the parish office will be closed on Mondays. 

Please join us after the Masses on July 30th and 31st   
to say Farewell to Fr. Rick and Fr. Mau 

 
• On Saturday after the 5:00 PM Mass, there will be ice cream sundaes and a chance for some visiting in the gathering  

        space and outside of the front doors (weather permitting).  
• On Sunday after the 9:00 AM Mass there will be a pancake breakfast followed by a short program in the Hall.  

 
                 A basket will be available at both Masses if you wish to drop off a card or note for each priest. If you cannot make it  

that weekend, you are welcome to drop a note off at the parish any time and we will forward it along. 
 

 

Please pray for all of the priests and parishes in our Archdiocese  
as many are experiencing moves and changes! 

The proceeds for the pancake breakfast will be to donated 
to the Archdiocese to enable First Nations and Metis  
residential school survivors, operated by the Catholic 
Church, to attend mass in Edmonton to witness the  
Pope's apology. 



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

 

Sept 17th - Arise & Go With Haste 

 - Youth Ministry Workshop  
Please see our web site or the Archdiocese of Regina web site for more information. 

Social Justice Interchurch Sandwich Project  
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has joined with other inter-faith churches to  
provide 200 bagged lunches to individuals and families in need in downtown Regina  
Resurrection Parish is scheduled to provide bagged lunches on Saturday, August 6 and  
August 13. We are looking for volunteers to help assemble and distribute  
sandwiches as well as donations of food to help with this project. The items that we are in 
need of at this time are: bottled water – 500 ml lunchbox juice boxes and soft granola bars.  

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

Our parish’s expenses remain over the summer.  We ask all parishioners  
to please continue their contributions over the holidays.   

.Thank you for your continued support   



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for   
the family and friends of  

James McLellan and Teresa Howden 
who have passed away. 

We pray that James, Teresa and all the souls  
of the faithful departed rest in peace.  

 
OUR PARISH HAS AN  

ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR 

SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR 
IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY  

PLEASE CONTACT  
 

 We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical ministries. Even if you had 
helped out in the past; please take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our 
website for more information 

Thank You 

Please note that there will be no 
Masses on Monday,  

Tuesday, Wednesday and  
Thursday August 1st, 2nd, 3rd 

and 4th 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, so register 
as soon as possible. Registration can be 
submitted and classes taken prior to the 
birth of your child. 
  
The next Baptism date is September 18th at 
1:00 pm.  

  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Confirmation & First Eucharist 
For children entering grade 2 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. 
 
First Reconciliation 
For children entering grade 4 or higher in 
the September 2022 school year. 
 
If you wish to register you may do so by 
contacting the parish office at  
306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

   

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Rick at 306-352-0988 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Visit our web site for more events and information 



Roman Catholic Archdiocese of REGINA 
OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 

 
PO Box 1546 Stn Main, Regina, SK CANADA S4P 3C4 

Tel: (306) 352-1651     Fax: (306) 403-3591 E-mail: bishopoffice@archregina.sk.ca 
 
 

July 22, 2022 
 

Dear priests, sisters, deacons, and lay faithful of the Archdiocese of Regina: 
 

With gratitude for the work of the Personnel Committee, we are pleased to provide announcement of 
further clergy moves and appointments for the coming pastoral year. 
 
2 priests arriving from Cote d'Ivoire, Diocese of Grand Bassam (Fr. Yves Martial Kouame & Fr. 
Mosso Yao Yannick Romeo N’Cho) and 2 Priests arriving from India (Fr. Lourdhu Raju 
Bandhanadam from the Diocese of Guntur and Fr. Oliver Inchody Varughese from the Carmelites of 
Mary Immaculate) are still waiting for their visas to be approved. Their delayed arrival will create 
some challenges for us in the short term.  

 
 
Effective August 1st, 2022 

 
Msgr. Reymundo Asis   will reside at Trinity Manor in Westerra and will assist in 

sacramental ministry there over the coming months.     
 
Rev. Amado Cañaveral   will serve as assisting priest at St. John the Baptist, Estevan; St. 

Monica, Bienfait and Sacred Heart,Torquay.  
 
Rev. Carlos Jimenez   was previously announced as Pastor of Holy Cross, Regina, as of 

August 1st. That start date will be pushed back until such a time as 
Fr. Kouame arrives in Saskatchewan and has settled in at the 
parishes of Our Lady of Assumption,Gravelbourg, Ste Radegonde, 
Lafleche and St. Jean Baptiste, Ferland.          
 
Holy Cross parish, Regina, will be served on an interim basis by 
replacement priests until Fr. Jimenez is able to begin his ministry as 
pastor there.  

 
Rev. Andrew Lindenbach   will continue to serve in the parishes of St. Joseph, Langenburg; St. 

Mary’s, Churchbridge and St. Patrick, Spy Hill but will be 
appointed as Pastor rather than Administrator as of August 1st.      
    

            
Rev. Thomas Mutavanattu   Administrator of St Anne Parish, Gull Lake and St Joseph Parish, 

Cabri. Fr. Thomas remains the Administrator of Christ the 
Redeemer Parish, Swift Current. He will be assisted in these two 
responsibilities by Fr. Lourdhu Raju Bandhanadam as Associate 
Priest when he arrives.   



 
Rev. John Baptist Okai                   Will continue with hospital ministry, but will not be taking on 

sacramental ministry at Trinity Manor as previously announced, as 
Msgr. Asis will take on that responsibility.  

 
Rev. Dennis Remot   will take three months as a medical leave, and will be given an 

assignment upon return to the Archdiocese in early November.  
     

 
Rev. Leonardo Tamayo   will continue on a leave of absence from the Archdiocese for the 

next year.      
 
     
An appointment for a priest as associate pastor for St. Joseph, Moose Jaw, with responsibility for the 
parishes of St. John The Evangelist, Marquis; St. Mary, Central Butte; St. Charles, Coderre and St. 
Joseph, Hodgeville, is forthcoming. Fr. George will continue as pastor of St. Joseph, Moose Jaw.  
   
As always, we wish to express our gratitude to all who will be assuming new responsibilities. They have 
responded to the needs of the archdiocese with generous spirits. We ask the people in parishes where 
changes are taking place to warmly welcome their new pastoral leaders into their midst. 

 
To all the priests serving our Archdiocesan Church, may God bless you abundantly as you continue your 
ministry with dedication, generosity and joy. 

 
 

Yours in Christ, 

 
✠Donald J. Bolen  

Archbishop of Regina 
 

 
DJB:at 

 

 
 
 
 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 







Why

This day  is for anyone who seeks to arise and 

go with haste to serve our young people and 

bring them closer to Jesus. So.... youth 

ministers, priests, teachers, etc.
 

Because working with young people is important, holy, 
challenging, and sometimes lonely, challenging  work. 
Let's come together to learn, support and pray for each 
other in our ministries. 

At Holy Family Cathedral Saskatoon

Saturday, September 17 from 10:00 - 3:00

The day is being organized by the diocesan & 
eparchial directors of Catholic Youth Ministry in 
Sask. The day will offer skill development, forming 
connections and praying together

Contact your diocesan or eparchial director to 
arrange joining the group from your 
diocese/eparchy. See names  below.

Archdiocese of Regina: Michelle Braden/Braden Kuntz
Diocese of Prince Albert: Adele Craswell
Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy: Viktoria Marko
Diocese of Saskatoon: John Hickey/Sr. Marta Piano

WHERE will we gather?

WHEN will this take place? 

WHAT will the day look like? 

HOW do I register?

Sask. Directors of Youth Ministry

Questions: oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

Where, When, What, How

Who

Arise & Go with Haste!

A Youth Ministry Workshop



WALKING WITH OTHERS:
THE WOUNDED HEALER

Henri Nouwen said:
Nobody escapes being wounded. We are all wounded
people, whether physically, emotionally, mentally, or

spiritually. The main question is not, 'How can we hide our
wounds?' so we don't have to be embarrassed, but 'How

can we put our woundedness in the service of others?



Please Join us for the 



WALKING WITH OTHERS
 

Sunday September 11th
 

1- 5pm via Zoom



THE WOUNDED HEALER ACCOMPANIMENT
SERIES






To register please contact Pamela Walsh at
victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com




https://www.azquotes.com/author/10905-Henri_Nouwen
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WALKING WITH OTHERS: THE WOUNDED HEALER
Henri Nouwen said: Nobody escapes being wounded. We 
are all wounded people, whether physically, emotionally, 
mentally, or spiritually. The main question is not, ‘How can we 
hide our wounds?’ so we don’t have to be embarrassed, but 
‘How can we put our woundedness in the service of others?
Please Join us for this WALKING WITH OTHERS event 
Sunday, September 11th, 2022 from 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
via Zoom. To register please contact Pamela Walsh at 
victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com

The Archdiocese Of Regina Lay Formation Program
“I’d love to take the course, but I want to wait until; my kids 
are grown, I can slow down at work, I’m retired...”
The sad truth is, nearly 75% of young people, even those 
raised in religious homes, will leave the Church by the time 
they are 25 - well before many of us retire! Some of the most 
common reasons given for leaving one’s faith behind include; 
perceived conflicts between faith and science, Christians 
behaving badly, a lack of evidence for the existence of God 
and difficulties with some of the Church’s teachings. Our 
sons and daughters need mentors who are “well-trained and 
animated by a sincere faith. Whose life has been touched 
by the personal and merciful love of Jesus Christ” (Pope 
Francis). We are currently accepting applications for our Fall 
intake. For more information on how to register please contact 
our Program Coordinator, Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-
1651 ext 6724 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means ‘the 
word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee.
Did you know… Activist Autumn Peltier was just eight years 
old when she began advocating for the universal right to 
clean water. Growing up on Wiikwemkoong on Manitoulin 
Island, she learned about the importance of clean water 
from her mom and her aunt and that many Indigenous 
communities across Canada don’t have access to it. Now 
15, she has accomplished a lot. She was nominated for 
the International Children’s Peace Prize in 2017, 2018, and 
2019; and has been named chief water commissioner for the 
Anishinabek Nation representing 40 First Nations in Ontario. 
15 Indigenous People to Know in Canada | Elle Canada   

We are all aware Pope Francis is in Canada this week to 
visit survivors of Indigenous residential schools. 
This is potentially a highly triggering event for those who 
have been sexually abused by clergy. We recognize that 
survivors of Indigenous residential school abuse will also 
be impacted by the visit. 

Therefore the archdiocese is asking each parish to be 
keenly aware of the potential need for resources for victims 
of clergy sexual abuse. 

If you are in need of support of any kind including simply 
the answer to troubling questions you might have, please 
know that you can speak with your parish priest or contact 
resource persons put in place by the archdiocese at this 
particularly fragile time.

The contact information for support for victims of Clergy 
sexual abuse:
Lorie Harrison Trauma Counsellor 
lorie@heart-song.ca
1(639)317-8104
Brad Fahlman (Counsellor and outgoing Delegate)
bfahlman@archregina.sk.ca
Maureen Dumonceaux (incoming Delegate) 
enquiry@archregina.sk.ca
1(306)400-3655
Pamela Walsh Victims services advocacy
victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com

August
2022

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, 

and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

https://www.ellecanada.com/culture/society/15-indigenous-people-to-know-in-canada
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Cuernavaca Project
The Cuernavaca Project is looking for people to travel to 
Mexico from February 24 to March 5, 2023. Help us build a 
school.  Call 306-533-1648.

Altar Server Camp
Camp O’Neill on Round Lake is planning a special camp 
for altar servers and those interested in becoming altar 
servers! It will happen on the week of August 15th to August 
19th. For more information or to register email Doris at 
camponeill2020@gmail.com, or phone her at 204 441 8645

4th Annual Philomena Pilgrimage
The 4th annual Saint Philomena Walking Pilgrimage is 
scheduled for August 11th to 14th, 2022. This is a supported 
walk, rest stops and meals are provided and a trailer carries 
camping supplies between nightly stops. Pilgrims are invited 
to join us for all of the walk, a few steps or anything in 
between.  Registration deadline is Aug 4th. The pilgrimage 
starts at St Mary’s in Yorkton on  August 11th, and it ends at 
Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine at Rama on August 14th. For 
more information visit our website stphilomena.ca or phone 
Dave or Bev at 306-728-5525.

Archdiocese of Regina on Social Media We invite you 
to follow us on our social media accounts: 
Facebook: facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/ 
Twitter: @archioceseofreg  
Instagram: archdioceseofregina
YouTube: youtube.com/archdioceseRegina

Trinity Manor at Westerra: Welcome Home!  
Welcome Home! No matter how you’ve reached this point in your life, the 
bottom line is you deserve the best. Regina’s own Trinity Manor, proudly 
a part of Emmanuel Care community, has challenged the standard for 
retirement living and with our affordable prices starting at $2245, the 
finest in retirement living at an outstanding value! Our services promote 
opportunities for our residents’ personal growth, while providing stimulat-
ing and entertaining activities. Allow us to provide a relaxing drive to your 
medical appointments, and enjoy our variety of fun outings on the Trinity 
Manor bus. Attend daily mass, receive the sacraments, or spend time in 
quiet reflection in our tranquil chapel. Sit by the window and enjoy country 
sunrises, 10 mins from downtown. Our residents reveal “Trinity Manor’s 
best kept secret is the view”. For more information on amenities included 
in our All-Inclusive plan, or to book your personal tour now contact Janet 
at 306-550-8077 or visit us at trinitymanorregina.ca.

Stewardship Bulletin Bits - August
 
August 7, 2022
19th Sunday in Ordinary Time
“For where your treasure is, there also will your heart be.”    Luke 12:34
Jesus encourages us to build up our treasure in heaven.  The world 
encourages us to build up our treasure in real estate, investments, 
and material goods.  How much time are you investing in building up 
a worldly treasure?  How much time are you investing in building up a 
heavenly treasure?  To invest more in the things of heaven, you must let 
go of some of the things of this world.  
August 14, 2022
20th Sunday in Ordinary Time
“Do you think I have come to give you peace on Earth?  No, I tell you, but 
rather division.” Luke 12:51
Many of us like to play it safe, not cause waves with our family and 
friends, especially when it comes to politics and religion.  We don’t want 
to cause any turmoil.  However, many times this is at the expense of the 
truth.  The truth being Jesus Christ.  Too many people are misguided 
because they rely on their own limited human ability to reason and are 
not allowing faith in God to guide them. Form your conscience; take a 
stance for life, marriage and religious liberty.
August 21, 2022
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time
“For behold, some are last who will be first and some are first who will be 
last.”     Luke 13:30
Our cultural standards are different from God’s standards.  We often rank 
people by what they have, how powerful they are, or how successful they 
are.  Jesus reminds us that God will not judge us by the same earthly 
standards.  When God asks you, “What have you done with the gifts I 
have given you?”  How will you respond?
August 28, 2022
22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
“Rather, when you hold a banquet, invite the poor, the crippled, the lame, 
the blind; blessed indeed will you be because of their inability to repay 
you.”    Luke 14:13-14
One of the main principles of living a stewardship lifestyle is to give without 
expecting anything in return.  This is difficult for some to comprehend 
in our “consumerist” culture that we live in.  This is even difficult for 
many parish communities that have become heavily dependent on 
parish fundraising events to support the mission and ministry of their 
local parish.  Generally speaking, at a parish fundraiser, you pay money 
and receive something in return, it’s just a financial transaction.  This 
is opposed to our parish offertory at Holy Mass, where you unite your 
sacrifice with Jesus’, renewing our covenant relationship with Him.

Archdiocese of Regina Bulletin Submissions 
To submit a bulletin announcement for 

 inclusion in the diocesan bulletin  
announcements, please email it by  

Tuesday before noon to  
communications@archregina.sk.ca. 

ARCH REPORT
Archdiocese of Regina News and Events along with 
National and International Catholic News sent to your 
inbox. Subscribe at: archregina.flocknote.com/Arch-
dioceseofReg

http://stphilomena.ca
http://trinitymanorregina.ca
https://archregina.flocknote.com/ArchdioceseofReg
https://archregina.flocknote.com/ArchdioceseofReg


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Which WOULD BE THE HARDEST FOR YOU TO LIVE WITHOUT? 

Chocolate - 4.3%     Favorite Drink - 6.4% 
Music - 31.9%     TV/Streaming - 21.3% 

Your Phone - 36.2% 
 


